
06/07/2021 

MR Steve Jacobs 
11 ebor RD 
palm beach NSW 2108 
wstrawb@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0669 - 1193 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

This is public land, the interests of the public must be paramount in its use. Creating a large 
commercial restaurant is not what the community has ever wanted for this site. The Boat 
House is an iconic building and should not be touched! Let alone enlarged to cater for 300 
diners! This is a massive development and only serves financial interests not the taxpayers 
who own the land. There is no benefit for the community, not one, only negatives. 

It is an outrage that Council is even entertaining such a DA right next to Barrenjoey Headland. 
When will elected representatives, who we pay salaries, respect the environment they were 
entrusted to protect and start representing the wishes of the community? Shame on you! 

Sent: 6/07/2021 3:39:26 PM
Subject: Online Submission


